
  
Issue 231 Week Ending Friday 11th December   

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Stay Safe, Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk 
 
 

 

Monday 14th December Christmas Parties for our Little Chicks and Ducklings. For full details please see your class newsletter 

Thursday 17th December ~ Christmas Lunch in school & Christmas Jumper Day!   Christmas Carol Service 18:00 on our website 

Friday 18th December ~ Live streamed Panto of Jack and the Beanstalk 

Friday 18th December ~ Interim reports will be emailed home 

Friday 18th December ~ School Closes for the Christmas holidays 

Monday 4th January ~ Spring Term begins 

Week beginning the 11th January ~ Extra curricular clubs will start 

1st February ~ EYFS Dinosaur workshop 

The children have completed their performances for our virtual carol service which will go ‘live’ on our website from 18:00 on the 17th.  Unfortunately, still 

being in tier 3 has meant that we have to forego our intentions to hold an outdoor carol service in the afternoon.  As a school we have made the decision to 

remain open on the last day of term.  The government has said that measures must be in place to allow contact between parents and schools for a further 

six days following the end of the autumn term. This is to ensure that parents can report any positive coronavirus test results to the school if their child 

develops symptoms within 48 hours of their last school day. This means that other parents can be made aware if their child needs to self-isolate for two 

weeks to help prevent the spread of coronavirus within the community over the Christmas holidays.   
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I will: 

• Receive emails from parents / carers / guardian where a school pupil has received a positive COVID test within 48 hours of the end of the school term. 

• Check my emails every day at midday until the 24th December. 

• Contact identified close contacts within the identified bubble 

• Provide key information via the 'click' form to Lancashire County Council.  
 

Clubs for next term will begin week beginning 11th January. They will be after school until 4:15pm. Please discuss with your child what club they would like 

to do. Available from next term: Construction for the Ducklings on a Monday after school, Circle Time for KS1 on a Tuesday, Music for LKS2 on a Tuesday 

and Fleetwood Town will be offering Multi-sports to 3/4 on a Friday night, this club only will be 3:30 – 4:30pm and for 5/6 Dodgeball on a Tuesday night. 

Running for 5/6 and Football for 3/4 will commence after the February Half term.  Further details of all clubs will be sent out at the start of the week for 

booking to take place in readiness for the second week back in the New Year. 

 

Well done Abigail for your lovely poem! 
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